
HB 1787 -- MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

SPONSOR: Rone

Beginning January 1, 2018 the Missouri Department of
Transportation's district engineers must submit quarterly proposed
maintenance work lists to the county commissions in each county of
the third classification. If emergency maintenance is required the
district engineer must notify the county commission within five
days of the work beginning.


